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UTC DL Transportation
M9241/cco43337 change in insurance verification process for common carrier permit
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RE: your letter of 9/8/2014 regarding change of insurance verification process for common carrier permit holders

Dear Ms. Stitlwell;

I'am no longer in business having retired and sold off my trucks and equipment in 2003 due to ill health.

Please update your records.

Please let me know that you have received this information.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

David B. Laurance -
PO Box 189

8071 Sleepy Hollow Rd NE
Woodburn, OR

97071

503-951-1188

Sent from my iPhone



